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The Greenville County Republican Party Congratulates 
Karol Nawrocki on His Victory as Poland’s President-Elect 

 
GREENVILLE, SC (June 2nd, 2025) – The Greenville County Republican Party (GCRP), a leading voice for the 
America FIRST movement in South Carolina, extends its heartfelt congratulations to Karol Nawrocki on his 
remarkable victory in the Polish presidential election on June 1st, 2025. With 50.89% of the vote, Nawrocki’s 
razor-thin triumph over his opponent marks a historic moment for Poland and a powerful affirmation of 
conservative values and national sovereignty. 
 

Karol Nawrocki, a historian and staunch defender of Poland’s heritage and independence, has secured a five-
year term as Poland’s president, succeeding Andrzej Duda. His campaign, backed by President Duda’s Law and 
Justice party (PiS), resonated with voters through its commitment to traditional values, Polish sovereignty, 
and resistance to globalist policies. Nawrocki’s alignment with the principles championed by President Donald 
Trump, highlighted by their recent meeting at the White House, underscores his role as a leader in the global 
movement for national pride and self-determination. 
 

“We are thrilled to celebrate Karol Nawrocki’s extraordinary victory as Poland’s new president,” said GCRP 
Chairman Jeff Davis. “His dedication to preserving Poland’s cultural identity and standing firm against external 
overreach mirrors the America FIRST values we champion here in South Carolina. This win is a testament to the 
strength of conservative leadership and the global resolve to prioritize national interests.” 
 

The GCRP commends Nawrocki for his inspiring campaign and looks forward to his leadership in strengthening 
Poland’s sovereignty and fostering partnerships with like-minded nations. We also congratulate the Polish 
people for their record-breaking 71.63% voter turnout, demonstrating their commitment to shaping their 
nation’s future. 
 

As Nawrocki prepares to assume office on August 6th, 2025, the GCRP wishes him success in leading Poland 
with courage and conviction. We remain committed to supporting leaders worldwide who share our vision of 
freedom, patriotism, and sovereignty. 
 

### 
 
The Greenville County Republican Party (GCRP) represents Republican voters in Greenville County, South Carolina. As a steadfast 
supporter of President Donald Trump’s America FIRST movement, the GCRP is dedicated to promo�ng conserva�ve values, limited 
government, cons�tu�onal liber�es, and na�onal sovereignty. For more informa�on or media inquiries, contact GCRP Chairman Jeff 
Davis, JD, MBA, CPA(GA), at 843-901-8036 or jeff@apogeetax.com, or GCRP Chief of Staff Olga Lisinska at 843-901-8035 or 
olga@apogeetax.com. Visit www.GreenvilleGOP.com for details on events and our open house every Friday from 11am–1pm at 2505 
Wade Hampton Blvd, Greenville, SC 29615.  
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